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June 11, 2024  

 

 

John Heiser 

Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division  

California Energy Commission  

715 P Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Re: Martin Data Center 20-SPPE-03 Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to confirm that the Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program (MMRP), prepared by 

the California Energy Commission and made part of the Final Environmental Impact Report, for the 

proposed Martin Data Center located at 651 Martin Avenue, has been reviewed by the City’s 

Community Development Department. The City of Santa Clara in its role as the Responsible agency 

for the project will process the Planning entitlements for the construction and operation of the 

project. Following the approval of the project, the City will implement and enforce the Mitigation 

Monitoring and Reporting Program (MMRP), which has been developed in conjunction with the 

preparation of an EIR for the proposed project.    

 

Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at (408) 615-2450.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tiffany Vien 

Associate Planner 

City of Santa Clara 




